MAURITIUS PORTS AUTHORITY

CIRCULAR NOTE NO. 03 OF 2018

TO: ALL EMPLOYEES DATE: 23 FEBRUARY 2018

IMPLEMENTATION OF A NEW CANTEEN SYSTEM
FOR PAYMENT OF MEALS

All employees are kindly informed that, with a view to modernizing
canteen services, a new automated system will be implemented for
payment of meals, yogurt and soft drinks at both canteens as from
1 March 2018.

Employees will accordingly be required to use their MPA access
passes for the purchase of their meals/drinks etc. and deduction for
items purchased will be made from their salary.

Canteen users would be allowed to use any remaining vouchers in
their custody. Meal/yogurt vouchers will not be made available for
sale as from 1 March 2018.

Please note that transport facilities will be provided for the
conveyance of employees to and from the canteens during meal
time.

Kindly note that employees are not allowed to pass over their access
passes to their colleagues for the purchase of meals.

M. MOLOO
For Director General



